
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Welcome to the new school year.  

Please read below for some important information regarding your child’s class. On the next sheet you will see an out-

line of the learning that the classes will be covering in the Autumn Term. 

 
Virtual Meet the Teacher 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher via Zoom. You will be sent a link to this by email. 

Please see the date and time for your child’s class below:  

Whiteread (Angela): Tuesday 15th September at 6 pm 

Lowry (Kamilah): Wednesday 16th September at 6pm 

Tarrant (Joy): Wednesday 16th September at 6pm 

 
Our PE days are: 

Whiteread: Wednesday and Friday 

Lowry: Wednesday and Friday 

Tarrant: Tuesday and Thursday 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on PE days and bear in mind that most PE sessions 

will be outside. Your child will need a pair of trainers please.   

 
Homework and Reading 

Homework will be sent via email each Friday and needs to be completed by Wednesday each week. This will include 

spellings, Maths Whizz and times tables practice. Children will also receive a project linked to their topic each term.  

Each child will be able to access reading books appropriate to their age and stage of reading through the Oxford Prima-

ry website and resources. Parents will receive login details and further information to access the site by Friday 18th 

September 2020. Once the site is up and running parents will be made aware of how to change and access children's 

books. We appreciate your support in encouraging your child to read regularly and complete their homework.  

 
Virtual Sharing Assembly  

Whiteread - Friday 20th November 2020 

Lowry – Friday 4th December 2020 

Tarrant– Spring Term 

 
Assemblies will be performed in school as normal but parents will not be allowed to attend at this time. The perfor-

mance will be recorded and emailed to parents in the relevant class. 

Term dates: 

Year 1 children break up for half term at 2:00pm on Friday 23rd October. Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd No-

vember. They break up for the Christmas holiday at 2:00pm on Friday 18th December. 

 
Home to school contact: 

The Millfields Mag is sent via email each Friday. Please read it with your child so that you can keep up to date with 

what is happening at school. 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning or any aspect of school life please see the class teacher in the 

playground after school, e-mail: info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk and your query will be answered centrally or passed 

on the relevant person.  

Thank you for all of your on going support currently to help keep our school safe, secure and open.  

 
Angela , Kamilah and Joy  

Autumn Term 2020 

mailto:info@millfields.hackney.sch.uk


PE  

Dance 

Yoga 

 

Computing 

E-Safety  

Programming 

 

RE 

Christian Harvest festival 

How and why do  

Christian celebrate 

Christmas? 

Science 
 

Animals including 
humans 

Music 

Charanga  

Focus on Notation and 

score 

 

Other dates to remember 

Outdoor Day – Friday 25th September 

Virtual Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 25th November (information to follow) 

Virtual work week – Wk Beg: 16th November 2020 

PHSE and Citizenshp 

Class Charter 

Respect and Relationships 

Exercise and Outdoors 
 

 

Geography 
Knowing our local area 
 
Comparing the UK with 
other places around the 
world 

Art and Design 

Drawing and mark 

making 

Street Art 

 


